
January 12, 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian of School/Center Name, 

School/Center Name, has determined that your child is a close contact to someone who has tested positive with COVID-19. Due to the close contact to a COVID-19 case, your child must stay home and monitor for symptoms of COVID-19 as outlined below: 
Return date: XX/XX/XXXX

If your child was fully vaccinated within the last 6 months and remains asymptomatic, or if they tested positive for COVID-19 in the last 90 days, they do not need to quarantine.
Self-Quarantine means that:

· Your child must stay out of the public and stay home.

· Your child must not attend or participate in social gatherings or sports events (indoors and outdoors).

· Your child does not use public transportation, ride-sharing, or taxis.

· Your child does not travel, even within the local community.

· You postpone all non-essential medical appointments for your child until quarantine is over. 

· Notify your child’s healthcare provider of your child’s exposure to COVID-19 to determine how the healthcare provider would like to proceed.

Symptoms of COVID-19 include: Fever, cough, congestion or runny nose, shortness of breath, loss of taste or smell, diarrhea, nausea or vomiting, fatigue, body or muscle aches, chills/shivering, sore throat, and headache. If your child develops any symptoms of COVID-19, please do the following:
· Continue to keep your child isolated from others.

· Have your child tested, but please call your doctor ahead of time.

· Please notify your child’s school.

· If you are having a medical emergency, call 9-1-1.
For more information about COVID-19 please visit racinecounty.com/publichealth.
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